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EARLY PICK UP OF STUDENTS 

A reminder for parents that we can’t have students waiting in the office for an early pick up. You’re  

welcome to inform the office with an approximate time of arrival and we can organise for your child to 

be packed up and ready to go, waiting for you in the classroom and when you arrive, we’ll contact the 
teacher to have them sent to the office. 

 

APPROPRIATE CLOTHING, FOOTWEAR AND NO MAKEUP 

Our teachers have noticed that some of our students have had inappropriate Footwear/Earrings or are  

wearing makeup to school.  Listed below are the schools’ guidelines for Footwear, Earrings and Makeup.  

We appreciate parents supporting the school in ensuring that your child is dressed appropriately in the  

morning when coming to school including wearing appropriate shoes, no dangly earrings and not wearing 

makeup to school.   

 

Footwear:  No thongs, high heeled shoes or moccasins are to be worn. Please make sure your child 

has sensible footwear. Runners or school shoes are suitable footwear. 

Earrings: Only studs or small sleepers please, as dangly earrings can be dangerous. 

Make-up: Make-up should not be worn at school. 

 

ACT ING PRINCIPAL’S REPORT  

 

 

LAST DAY OF TRADE FOR CANTEEN WILL BE 

FRIDAY 8TH DECEMBER  
 



 

GRADE STRUCTURE/PARENT REQUESTS/ORIENTATION DAY PLANNING TIMELINE  

We will be adhering to the following timeline for the development of our classes, etc for next year. Please note: 

This year, parent requests will be limited to guidance on friendships of their children only. 

  

Thursday 16th November  Grade Structure 2024 published in the newsletter 

Friday 17th November  Parent requests for friendships of their children open 

Thursday 23rd November  Teaching and Leadership Responsibilities 2024 published in   

  newsletter 

Monday 27th November  Parent requests for friendships of their children close 

Friday 8th December  Grade lists 2024 published 

Tuesday 12th December  Orientation Day 2024 Grade 1-6 (9.15am-1pm)   

  Orientation Day 2024 Prep (9.30am – 1pm) 

  Secondary School Orientation Day 

Wednesday 20th December End of School Year – 2.30pm finish  

 

 

NARRE WARREN-CRANBOURNE RD UPGRADE 

Narre Warren-Cranbourne Road re-opened this morning. To complete the install of the steel bridge, Narre 

Warren-Cranbourne Road will again be closed to motorists and pedestrians from 8pm Friday 27 October to 

6am Monday 30 October between Fullard Road/Saxonwood Drive and Princes Highway. 

Lane closures will also be in place at times until Friday 3 November. 

Detours and traffic management will be in place and we ask people to allow extra travel time. 

We appreciate this is an inconvenience to residents, motorists and commuters and thank the community for their 

patience while we remove the dangerous and congested level crossing at Webb Street by building a new elevated 

rail bridge and Narre Warren Station. 

If you have any questions please contact 1800 105 105  

 

 

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS (FAQs) 

Q. Can I request a teacher for next year? 

A. No. This year, parent requests will be limited to guidance on friendships of their children only. 

 

QUOTABLE QUOTE 

“Keep your face to the sunshine and you cannot see a shadow.”  Helen Keller 

ACT ING PRINCIPAL’S REPORT  

 

DIARY DATES: 
 

 

JSC Crazy Hair Day    Friday 3rd November  

Curriculum Day (No students at school) Monday 6th November 

Melbourne Cup Day (Public Holiday)  Tuesday 7th November  

Prep - 2 Athletics Day    Friday 10th November  

Grade 4 Camp     Wednesday 15th Nov - Friday 17th Nov 

Grade 5 Camp     Wednesday 22nd Nov -  Friday 24th Nov 

Grade 6 Camp     Wednesday 13th Dec - Friday 15th dec 

 

NOTICES AND PAYMENTS DUE: 
 

Grade 4 Camp Payment Balance  Friday 27th October  

Grade 5 Camp Payment Balance   Friday 27th October  

Grade 6 Camp Deposit   Friday 27th October  



 

WORLD TEACHERS’ DAY  

On Friday 27th October, we will be celebrating World Teachers’ Day. Teachers and support 

staff at Berwick Lodge strive to make a difference each and every day. So, if there is a teacher 

or staff member that you feel has made a difference for you or your child, please send them a 

brief message of thanks. A simple email or thank you at the end of class will make their day.  

Students might like to thank their teachers too, with a kind word, message, or drawing. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SAFE AROUND SCHOOLS: Active Travel – How to fit a helmet safely. 

As a community, we always love seeing children being active by riding, scooting, or skating in 

our neighbourhood. It is important your child always wears a helmet while on a bike, scooter, 

or skateboard to ensure they are not seriously injured. We are noticing some of our students 

who ride, skate or scoot to school, without their helmets. Could parents please have a conver-

sation about safety. Please refer to the attached flyer from the City of Casey. 

 

 
CRAZY HAIR DAY Friday 3rd November 

Have a little bit of fun as you get ready for school in the morning and come to 

school with your craziest hairstyle. No gold coin donation is required. 
 

 

 

CURRICULUM DAY – MONDAY 6th November  

Monday 6th November is a curriculum day for our staff and no students are required at school 

on this day. Tuesday 7th November is a public holiday; so therefore, the school will be closed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Angela Maskery and Sharyn King 



 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 
 

 

Congratulations to the following  

students who received class awards recently. 

 

Please note- only students with publicity 

approval will be listed in the newsletter. 

 

School Tours and 2024 Enrolments are now open! 
 
Tours will be held on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays. 

Bookings are essential, please contact the office on 9709 6700. 

 

For all those families who have a sibling starting prep next year, please inform the office if you 

have not already done so. 

 

If you know of any friends or family who are interested in  

attending Berwick Lodge next year, please ask them to contact 

the office on 9709 6700 or they can send an email to  

berwick.lodge.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

 

 



 

NOTE TO PREP-GRADE 2 FAMILIES 

On Friday 10th November we will be holding our annual Prep-Grade 2 House Athletics 

Day. This will be an all day event held at school where students will have the  

opportunity to participate in 5 athletics events (hurdles, 70m sprint, discus, long jump 

and butterfly grip relay) and 1 novelty event.  

 

Students will run in their age group on the day. This is calculated by your child’s age as 

of 31/12/2023.  

 

Class teachers will advise your students prior to the day of their age group as some  

exceptions may apply.  

 

Each student will earn points for their house in each event. 1st-4th ribbons will be 

awarded to students that place in the final of their running event as well as the longest 

throw/jump in the field events. The house that earns the most points for the day will be 

announced at an end of day assembly to be held between 3-3:30pm.  

 

Students are encouraged to wear their house colours (optional) to support their house 

team as well as apply sunscreen for the day. A best dressed certificate will be awarded 

for best dressed students in their age group.  

 

Parents and families are more than welcome to come along to support the children on 

the day and must  

remain outside the event areas to spectate. 
 

 

 

 

 

Thank you, 

Kylee Muccignat & Ali McArthur 

P.E teachers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

BOOK DRIVE 

Thank you to everyone who participated in the BOOK DRIVE. We have had around 200 books  

generously donated. These are currently being processed and will be ready for borrowing in the coming 

weeks. So many students are very excited to see what’s coming. 

 

OVERDUE LIBRARY BOOKS: 

With the end of the year rapidly approaching, we are asking for all families to find and return any overdue 

books please. The students receive a notice, during their library session, if they have 

anything overdue. Please check with your children and send the books in ASAP. 

 

As always, please bring a library bag to keep our books safe and remember to return 

your books on time or re-borrow them if you need a little extra time. 

 

HAPPY READING, 

Mrs Tsekouras and Ms Taylor 

 

Orders for our latest  book club will be distributed at soon as possible. 

 

There will be one final catalogue before the end of term 4. This will also have 

the GIFT function enabled so we can keep your items a surprise for the  

holidays. 
 

 
 

As part of the RSL’s Remembrance Day Appeal, the JSC Representatives will be  

coming to classrooms at recess and lunch eating times from Thursday 26th  

October and will have badges, wristbands and keyrings for sale.  

 

They range in price from $2 - $5.  

 

All proceeds go the Berwick RSL and the Remembrance Day Appeal.  



 

Parents may bring in food treats to celebrate 

their child’s birthday. 
  

However, this treat must be individually commercially packaged with ingredients  

listed (ie: fun-size chocolate) and distributed to students at the end of the school day.   

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

If your child forgets their lunch, and a sandwich is 

provided by the canteen, please note that this will 

incur a charge of $2. 

 

The money needs to be handed to the office as 

soon as possible.  

 

 

We would appreciate any donations of  

underwear in its original packaging for our sickbay. Please 

note, these must be brand new. 
 

Do you have any clothing that your child may have 

borrowed from sickbay? 
 

If so, can you please wash and return these 

items as soon as possible. 
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